
Glue Sticks 1

Crayons (24 count) 1

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 1

Markers (12 count) 1

White Glue Bottle 1

Ziploc Bags (Snack, Quart & Gallon Size) 1

Disinfecting Wipes 1

Paper Towel Rolls 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Liquid Hand Soap 1

PRE-K

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home. 



My First Pencil (Ticonderoga Beginners) 1

Crayons (24 count) 2

Headphones (universal plug, no earbuds) 1

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 1

Glue Sticks 2

White Glue Bottle 1

Pink Erasers (2 count) 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Scissors (child size) 1 pair

Ziploc Bags (Quart & Gallon Size) 1

Disinfecting Wipes 1

Hand Sanitizer 1

KINDERGARTEN

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home.






#2 Pencils (12 count) 3

Crayons (24 count) 1

2-Pocket Vinyl Folders with Center Prongs (yellow, red, blue) 3

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 1

Glue Sticks 2

Highlighters (2 count) 1

Pencil Top Erasers (pack) 1

Pink Erasers (2 count) 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Scissors (child size) 1 pair

Post-it Notes (3x3 size) 1

Ziploc Bags (Snack, Quart & Gallon Size) 1

Disinfecting Wipes 1

Hand Sanitizer 1

GRADE 1

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home. 

Markers (12 count) 1



#2 Pencils (12 count) 1

Crayons (24 count) 1

2-Pocket Vinyl Folders with Center Prongs 
(yellow, red, blue, green)

4

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 1

Paper Towel Roll 1

Highlighters (2 count) 1

Spiral Notebook (1 Subject red & blue) 2

Pink Erasers (2 count) 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Scissors (child size) 1 pair

Sheet Protectors (1 pack of at least 10) 1

Ziploc Bags (Quart or Gallon Size) 1

Ruler (12 in/30cm) 1

Hand Sanitizer 1

GRADE 2

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home. 



#2 Pencils (12 count) 1

 Colored pencils (12 count) 1

2-Pocket Folders with Center Prongs (Vinyl) 3

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 3

Glue Sticks 2

Highlighters (2 count) 1

Spiral Notebook (1 subject, wide ruled) 3

Pink Erasers (pack) 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Scissors (child size) 1 pair

Post-it Notes (3x3 size) 2

Ziploc Bags (Quart & Gallon Size) 1

Disinfecting Wipes 1

Hand Sanitizer 1

GRADE 3

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home. 



#2 Pencils (12 count) 1

Colored Pencils (12 count) 1

2-Pocket Vinyl Folders with Center Prongs 
(green, red, blue)

3

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 1

Glue Sticks 2

Highlighters (2 count) 1

Spiral Notebook (1 Subject red & blue) 2

Pink Erasers (2 count) 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Pencil Box 1

Disinfecting Wipes 1

Earbuds (universal plug, no headphones) 1

GRADE 4

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home. 



#2 Pencils (12 count) 1

Colored Pencils (12 count) 1

2-Pocket Vinyl Folders with Center Prongs 3

Dry Erase Markers (6-8 count) Black, Chisel Tip 1

Glue Sticks 2

Highlighters (2-4 count) 1

Spiral Notebook (1 Subject) 5

Pink Erasers 1

Facial Tissue (Kleenex) 2

Earbuds (universal plug, no headphones) 1

Disinfecting Wipes 1

Pens 3

Ziplock Bags (sandwich or quart size) 1

Post-it Notes (3x3 size) 2

GRADE 5

Classroom Essentials Quantity

The Clark County School District provides the necessary supplies for all students to meet their
educational needs. However, we know that sometimes parents choose to purchase school supplies
for their child(ren). Should you choose to do so, the suggested items are appropriate for your child's

grade level. These are suggested supplies to begin the school year and are not required. As
additional items are needed throughout the year, a supply request will be sent home. 


